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Full Council – 12th October 2009 
 

 
Items Selected by Non-Executive Members under Standing 
Order 39 
 
 
(a) From Councillor Shaw 
 
Thames Water 
 
Many residents and businesses, especially in the Willesden, Brondsbury, 
Dudden Hill and Mapesbury areas, have suffered difficulties with the flooding 
of property caused by sewer drains unable to cope with heavy rainfall. 
 
Sewage flooding causes considerable inconvenience and stress for residents 
and businesses and is potentially hazardous to health.  However Thames 
Water maintains the system is not a priority for replacement. Will the 
Executive approach Thames Water and encourage them to replace the older 
drainage system with one better suited to modern usage to stop more 
residents and businesses from suffering? 
 
 
(b) From Councillor Joseph 
 
Mains water replacement programme 
 
Thames Water are currently undertaking a mains water replacement 
programme affecting Furness Road, Wrottersley Road, Palermo Road and 
Odessa Road. These works have been ongoing for over four weeks and are 
scheduled to finish at the end of October. As a result of these works, residents 
have been unable to park in their streets and some have been given parking 
tickets. Residents who have purchased parking permits have lost two whole 
months out of the 12 they have paid for and so I call on the Council to ensure 
they are adequately compensated for the months they've lost.  
 
 
(c) No item submitted 
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